had
1901 Gratiot Street, St. Louis

(314) 554-2554

Mr. Harvey G. Hubbs

Secretary

Missouri Public Service Commission
P.0. Box 360

Jefferson City, MO 65102

Re: Case No. A0-87-48

Dear Mr. Hubbs:

Enclosed for filing in the above case are the original and fourteen
copies of the tariff sheets for years 1991 and 1992 which are being filed
as indicated in Section 3 of our Motion to Revise Rate Phase-In Plan, and
to Allow Tariffs to Become Effective On Less Than 30 Days Notice filed on
March 24, 1987.

Please acknowledge receipt and filing of this letter and the enclosed
by date stamping the duplicate copy of this letter and returning it to me
in the enclosed self-addressed stamped envelope.

Yours truly,

Paul A. Agathen
General Attorney

Enclosures

cc: w/encl.: All parties, as listed on the
Commission Order of February 20, 1987
in this case.
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